

I. LISTENING. You will hear the listening tasks TWICE. (1.5 points)

Task 1: Listen to the recording carefully and decide whether the following statements are True or False

1. The tours will take the woman by train. _____
2. They leave every fifty minutes. _____
3. The street names WREXHAM _____

Task 2: Listen to the recording carefully and complete the table below with NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS

4. This is s show of _____.
5. Ted is wearing a white _____.
6. Jenny is wearing _____ shoes.

II. USE OF LANGUAGE (3.5 points)

Part 1: Pronunciation. Pick out the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others.

7. A. primary B. divide C. comprise D. religion
8. A. school B. children C. Chinese D. church
9. A. impressed B. disappointed C. wished D. stopped
10. A. ground B. group C. house D. found

Part 2: Vocabulary: Fill in each blank with a suitable word in the box below.

invention designers reach impressed traditionally

11. Maryam was really _____ by the beauty of the city and the friendliness of its people.
12. Some fashion _____ have modernized the Ao Dai by printing lines of poetry on it.
13. After crossing a small bamboo forest, they _____ the entrance of the village.
14. In my opinion, the Internet is a wonderful _____ of modern life.

Part 3: Grammar: supply the correct tenses or forms of the following verbs in brackets.

15. Malaysia (divide) _____ into two regions.
16. She (attend) _____ this course for three months.
17. If you study hard, you (pass) _____ the final examination.

18. She enjoys (participate) _____ in voluntary work.

Part 4: Communication: Match the questions in A with the responses in B.

A	B
19. Let's have dinner at a French restaurant 20. Are you enjoying your stay in Vietnam?	a. Oh yes, very much. The people are friendly. b. You're welcome. c. That's a good idea.

19. _____ 20. _____

III. READING. Read the following passage and do the tasks that follow. (2.5 points)

Nam is a student from Binh Phuoc province. He's participating in a student exchange program, and he is now in the United States. It is the beginning of July now and he is staying with the Parker family on a farm 100 kilometers from Columbus, Ohio. He is going to be there till the end of August.

Mr. Parker grows maize on his farm while Mrs Parker works part-time at a grocery store in nearby town. They have two children: Peter is the same age as Nam, and Sam is still in primary school, a level lower than Peter's.

Since his arrival, Nam has been learning a lot about life on a farm. He has also been able to improve his spoken English. As soon as he completes his homework, he helps feed the chickens and collect the eggs. On weekends, if Mr. Parker is busy, the three boys help him on the farm. The Parkers are nice, so Nam feels like a member of their family.

Part 1: True/ false (0.25 each)

21. Nam is staying with an American family in the countryside. _____
22. Nam is going to be there for three months. _____
23. Peter and Nam are both in primary school. _____
24. Nam is having a good time learning and working with the Parkers. _____

Part 2: Answer the questions (0.5 each)

25. What program is Nam participating in?
=>
26. Does Mrs. Parker work part-time at a grocery store?
=>
27. How does Nam feel about the Parkers?
=>

IV. WRITING (2.5 points)

Part 1: Rearrange the following words to make meaningful sentences. (0.5 each)

28. hard / Hoa / worked / passed / so / her / she / exam.
=>
29. students / uniforms / equal / ways / wearing / feel / many / helps / in

=>

Part 2: Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before it. (0.5 each)

30. Because the weather was bad, the postponed the picnic.

=>

31. "I'm having a wonderful time here." Mrs Lan said.

=>

32. I don't have my friend's phone number.

=> I wish

THE END